
TOWN OF LONDON DERRY

Town illanager
268B Mammoth Road

Londonderry, Nil 03053-3416

website: www.londondcrrynh.org

July 22, 2015

Chairman Martin P. Honigberg
Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St — Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14-380

Dear Chairman Honigberg and Ms. Howland:

Enclosed, please find a copy of Resolution 2015-04 adopted by the Londonderry Town
Council, by a 5-0 vote, at its most recent meeting on July 20, 2015.

Of particular importance, please note the Town Council’s stated opposition to the location of
the proposed pipeline in the Town of Londonderry.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603 432-1100, ext.
111. Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Kevin H. Smith
Town Manager



RESOLUTION 2O15~O4

A RESOLUTIONREGARDING NORTHEAST DIRECT PROJECT

First Reading: 07/20/2015
Adopted: 07/20/2015

WHEREAS

WHEREAS

WhEREAS

WHEREAS

WHEREAS

Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, L,L.C., (“TOP”) a subsidiary of KInder
Morgan Energy Partners, L.P. , has proposed to construct a new natural gas
distribution pipeline in southern New Hampshire, known as the Northeast Energy
Direct Project (“NED”) ; and

TOP has filed proceedings in the United States Federal Regulatory
Commission (“FERC”), Docket No. PR14-22-000, requesting comments on
environmental issues and other matters, and meetings for receipt of public
comments are scheduled in New Hampshire in July; and

In addition, related proceedings have been or may be filed in the future with
the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“PUC”) and the New
Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee (together, the “State Agencies”); and

A portion of the proposed NED pipeline is proposed to be constructed in
Londonderry; and

The proposed pipeline will create no direct benefit to the residents of
Londonderry, and the disruption to the residents of Londonderry caused by the
construction of the new pipeline may outweigh the benefits to the Town and its
residents.

NOWTHEREFOREBEITRESOLVED by the Londonderry Town Council that the Town of
Londonderry does not support the location of the proposed pipeline in the Town of Londonderry, and

BEITFURTHEI? RESOL VED that the Town Manager is authorized to file such statements atthe
proceedings and meetings held by FERC and the State Agencies as he determines appropriate to
convey the foregoing resolution to TOP and to FERC and the State Agencies.

erry Farrell
Town Clerk
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John Farrell, Chairman
Town Council


